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Comments: Thomas Canyon Cabin Owners Improvement Association

 

1375 8th Street

 

Elko, NV 89801

 

 

 

E-mail: gback@gbecology.com
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November 2, 2017

 

 

 

Ms. Susan Elliott

 

Minerals Program Manager

 

Ruby Mountains Ranger District

 

660 S. 12th Street, Suite 108

 

Elko, NV 89801

 

 

 

RE:  Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Leasing Availability Analysis

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Elliott:

 

The Thomas Canyon Cabin Owners Improvement Association (TCCOLA) consists of the owners of the twelve

cabins in the Lamoille Tract, Recreational Residences. As frequent visitors, users, cabin owners, and special

recreation permit holders, we have an interest in the land management decisions with respect to the Ruby

Mountains.



 

As an association, we don't have any specific comments at this time. The individual members will be submitting

their comments directly to the Mountain City-Ruby Mountains-Jarbidge Ranger District. However, we do request

that any future notifications or actions regarding the Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Leasing Availability Analysis be

sent to us at the mailing and/or e-mail address at the top of this letter.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

 

 

Gary N Back

 

President, Thomas Canyon Cabin Owners Improvement Association


